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From: Tim Bettles <tbettles@s-et.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2016 4:06 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Request for a press conference - SETi launches MOSCLEAN to aid in the fight against 

Zika virus

Dear sir/madam, 

 

Columbia based SETi has recently launched a new mosquito trap that catches and kills up to 13 time more mosquitos 

than conventional system.  The systems have been shown to be particularly effective against species of mosquitoes that 

carry Zika virus. 

 

SETi is a high tech company in Columbia, manufacturing LEDs and is currently going through an expansion of nearly 

30,000 sq.ft. of manufacturing facility on Atlas Court. 

 

Reading the reports, Zika carrying mosquitoes may be on their way to SC soon and we are highly concerned for the 

welfare of local mothers and mothers to be and their children.  We would therefore like to hold a press conference 

where we would donate a number of our mosquito traps to pregnancy wards and OBGYN offices in local hospitals. 

 

We would be honored to have Governor Haley be part of this press conference and am sure that this health risk is 

something very close to her.  Hopefully, Governor Haley can find time in her busy calendar and we would be happy to 

work with you to coordinate a good time for both of us. 

 

Please let me know if you think we can make this fit. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Tim Bettles 

SETi 

1195 Atlas Road 

Columbia, SC 29063 

 

Phone: (803) 647-9757 

Mobile: (610) 462-5587 
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